
  
 

Ref PH460 
 
To all community pharmacies in Hampshire & Isle of Wight (IOW) 
(and copied to interested parties & Partner organisations for information) 
  
  
Dear Colleague,  
                                                                                                                                                  
Changed Arrangements for the CDAO in Hampshire and IOW only from the 1st October 2018. 
  
Please note that the CDAO arrangements for Hampshire & IOW will change from the 1st October 
2018, from this date when submitting incident reports via the online portal it is important that you 
select NHS England South (South East) instead of Wessex in the drop-down menu.   
  
This is for all Incidents and concerns involving CDs, including dispensing errors and unresolved balance 
discrepancies, as well as requests for CD destruction, need to be reported to NHS England via the 
online CD reporting portal,   
  
The Controlled Drugs Accountable Officer for NHS England South East is Sue Carter, and the 
Controlled Drugs Team can be contacted at  england.southeastcdao@nhs.net 
  
The Portal can be found at - http://www.cdreporting.co.uk/ 
  
For Hampshire & IOW overseeing the management and use of Controlled Drugs will be;  
  
Controlled Drugs Accountable Officer:  Sue Carter 
  
The Team can be emailed at england.southeastcdao@nhs.net;  this email address should be used for 
requests for authorised witnesses for the destruction of expired controlled drugs. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tim Perriment 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
NHS England, South Region Team (Wessex Local Office) 
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX 
  
Telephone 0113 824 9851 
Email tim.perriment@nhs.net 
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